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EEOC Seeks Public Comment on
Proposed Enforcement Guidance on
Unlawful Harassment

Law and the Workplace Blog on January 13, 2017

The EEOC is seeking public comment on proposed enforcement guidance addressing

unlawful workplace harassment under the federal anti-discrimination laws enforced by

the agency - namely, Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 (Title VII), the Age
Discrimination in Employment Act (ADEA), the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and
the Genetic Information Nondiscrimination Act (GINA). If adopted by the EEOC, the
enforcement guidance would supersede four existing EEOC guidance documents issued
during the 1990s, as well as a section of the EEOC Compliance Manual on harassment...
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